
    
 

 

Gumwood Road Corridor Project 
 

                        

March 26, 2014 
 

Re: Gumwood Rd. Construction Status Report 

      From the Michigan State line to the Mishawaka Corporate Limits 

 

Dear Homeowners: 

 

This letter is to inform you of the current and upcoming construction activities scheduled to occur on Gumwood 

Road. Currently NIPSCO is installing a new gas main from Candy Lane toward the north.  AEP is scheduled to 

begin relocating their overhead power lines from Candy Lane to the north within the next couple weeks and 

Comcast will then follow with relocating their lines. There should be no disruption in your gas, electric, phone 

or cable services during this time. 

 

Selge Construction has started to install the storm sewer from Brick Rd. south to the end of the project which is 

the Mishawaka Corporate limits.  Some excavation work has also been done in the two retention basin areas as 

well as for the modular block wall being installed on the east side of Gumwood Road, south of Brick Road 

intersection.  

 

Our first road closure from Brick Rd south to the Mishawaka Corp. limits is scheduled to start on April 

7. During this road closure time there will be no thru traffic allowed.  Arbor Crossing Drive, which is the 

main entrance off of Gumwood Rd to the Brendon Hills Subdivision, will be closed. Existing homes and 

businesses within the road closure area will have access provided to them at all times on a temporary road 

from the south only on Gumwood Rd.  Visitors to and from Grace Baptist Church must use the Brick Rd 

access. There will be no disruption in mail, newspaper or trash pick-up services.  Brick Rd will remain 

open at this time. Advanced road closure signs will be installed later this week and detour route markers 

will be placed next week. 

 

Selge Construction Co., Inc. is the prime contractor for both phases of Gumwood Rd.  Jamie Plunkett is the 

Project Manager and may be contacted at 574-273-0162 (jobsite trailer) or 269-684-0842.  CHA is the 

consulting engineer handling the construction observation and may be contacted at 574-273-0137 (jobsite 

trailer). 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact us at the two phone numbers listed above. 

Updates will be mailed to you as needed and to alert you of upcoming traffic pattern changes or road closures. 

Your patience during this very busy time of the construction season is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dale Wills 
Resident Engineer 

CHA ~ design/construction solution



 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


